
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 8/5/2024 10:59:39 PM

First name: Martie

Last name: Semmer

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Public Comment from Martie Semmer, DarkSky Colorado, to the NEPA Team:

 

The attachment "Recommendations for Protecting the Nighttime Environment in the Sweetwater Lake Area" is

presented here as a file. 

 

DarkSky Colorado appreciates the opportunity to comment on the importance of preserving the night sky over

Sweetwater Lake. The time is now to start the certification process for International Dark Sky Park designation. 

 

Feel free to contact me regarding the attached document "Recommendations for Protecting the Nighttime

Environment in the Sweetwater Lake Area."

 

Sincerely,

Martie Semmer

DarkSky Colorado

 

 


